
 

Montréal, 12 November 2024 
 

 
To tenants of Habitations Coleraine-Saint-Gabriel 
From 2344 to 2354 rue Augustin-Cantin 
From 2321 rue Saint-Charles 
 

Work scheduled at your building has been 
postponed 
 
For reasons beyond our control, work 
that was scheduled to begin in your 
building this fall has been postponed. 
We will need to select a new 
contractor.  
 
We hope to begin the work in spring or 
summer 2025. We will keep you 
informed.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 
 

 


